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Notice is given that the Roman Studies Group AGM will be held on Tuesday 11 

October 2016 at 19.30pm at the Letherhead Institute. The meeting will receive and 

consider the Chairman’s and Treasurer’s reports and elect officers together with up to 

three committee members. Nominations may be made to the Secretary, Nikki 

Cowlard, c/o Castle Arch. The Institute is at the eastern end of the historic centre of 

Leatherhead. There is a nearby multi-storey car park. 

 

The Group’s winter programme of talks is in active preparation. As already 

advertised, following the AGM Dr Ian Betts will talk to us about Roman wall plaster. 

Ian is the MoLA specialist for this material and he will concentrate mainly on material 

from London with some reference to other sites in the SE. We are privileged to have 

this talk as Ian says that nobody has undertaken a general overview of Roman wall 

plaster from London before. 

 

Subsequent dates are as follows: 8 November, 6 December, 3 January, 7 February and 

7 March. Talks will as usual start at about 19.30. Please note these dates for your 

diaries. Further details will be circulated to members of the Group in due course. 

 

 

David Bird 


